
 

Greenyard to report first half year results 

2018/2019 

  

Sint-Katelijne-Waver, Belgium, 19 November 2018 – Greenyard (Euronext Brussels: 

GREEN) 

 

First half accounting year ending 30 September 2018 

Greenyard (GREEN) will issue a press release on its half year 2018 results after closing of 

the market on Tuesday 20 November 2018 and will host its semi-annual conference call at 

6:30 p.m. (CET) to discuss the company’s financial results. Hosting the call for the company 

will be Hein Deprez, Chief Executive Officer; Carl Peeters, Chief Operating Officer, Geert 

Peeters, Chief Financial Officer; and Dennis Duinslaeger, Investor Relations Manager. 

 

Interested parties are invited to listen to a live webcast by visiting the following link, or 

through the following dial-in: +32 2 342 07 47 (or toll-free number +32 800 11960), 

Passcode: 52454049#. The call will begin promptly at 6:30 p.m. (CET). An audio replay of 

the conference call will be available on the company’s Investor Relations webpage as of 

Wednesday 21 November. 

 

https://group.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=fe3d29736e17d147d36bf9d7e&id=fd27941863&e=65ebf55807

